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Lab Alert: Respiratory Pathogen Panel Temporarily Unavailable 
 

Date: January 25, 2022 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 

We would like to inform clients that the RESPP (Respiratory Pathogen Panel) kits are in very 

short supply currently and are on allocation.  

Effective immediately, the RESPP panel will be unavailable for ordering.  We will inform 

clients as soon as possible once kits are available again. We apologize for the inconvenience 

this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we navigate these issues.   

We encourage ordering the SCVFLU for symptomatic patients and COV19 for 

asymptomatic patients.  

• SCVFLU COVID-19 and Influenza A/B 

• COV19 COVID-19 only 
 

 

Thanks for your understanding and flexibility as we continue to deal with pandemic downstream 

effects.   

 

 

If you have any questions or issues with these changes please contact client services at 402-

559-6420 and ask to speak with one of the client coordinators.  

https://www.testmenu.com/nebraska/Tests/1089539
https://www.testmenu.com/nebraska/Tests/1035206

